
WHAT: A new state law requires holders  
of a controlled substance registration (CSR) to register  
with INSPECT, Indiana’s prescription drug monitoring program.

 Failure to register is a Class A misdemeanor.

WHEN: By Tuesday, Jan. 1, 2019.

WHO: All Indiana CSR holders.

WHERE: Information about registering for INSPECT can be found 
online at www.in.gov/pla/inspect.

HOW: Before you begin the registration process, you will need to 
have the following information ready:

• Individual email address  
(to which only the practitioner has access)

• CSR #
• DEA #
• Medical license #
• Driver’s license #

WHY: CSR holders are required to query patients’ INSPECT history 
each time they prescribe or dispense an opioid or benzodiazepine. 
Failure to perform the required queries is a Class A misdemeanor.

 The query requirements take effect in various settings on the 
following dates.

• Now: Facilities with INSPECT-integrated EHRs
• Jan. 1, 2019: Hospital emergency departments  

and pain-management clinics
• Jan. 1, 2020: Hospitals
• Jan. 1, 2021: All remaining CSR holders.

Questions? Call ISMA at (800) 257-4762 or (317) 261-2060.

Have a controlled substance registration? 
You must register with INSPECT by Jan. 1!


